
Jigsaw Summer Term Overview – Year 4 
 

Relationships Week 1 
12/4/2021 

Week 2 
19/4/2021 

Week 3 
26/4/2021 

Week 4 
3/5/2021 

Week 5 
10/5/2021 

Week 6 
17/5/2021 

recognise 
situations which 
can cause jealousy 
in relationships 

 

identify feelings 
associated with jealousy 
and suggest strategies 
to problem-solve when 
this happens 

identify someone I 
love and express 
why they are 
special to me 

 

know how most 
people feel when 
they lose someone 
or something they 
love 

tell you about 
someone I know 
that I no longer 
see 

 

understand that we 
can remember people 
even if we no longer 
see them 

recognise how 
friendships change,  
know how to make 
new friends and how 
to manage when I 
fall out with my 
friends 

 

know how to stand 
up for myself and 
how to negotiate and 
compromise 

 know how to show 
love and appreciation 
to the people and 
animals who are 
special to me 
 
know that I can love 
and be loved 

Changing Me Week 7 
24/5/2021 

Week 8 
7/6/2021 

Week 9 
14/6/2021 

Week 10 
21/6/2021 

Week 11 
28/6/2021 

Week 12 
5/7/2021 

understand that some 
of my personal 
characteristics have 
come from my birth 
parents and that this 
happens because I am 
made from the joining 
of their genes 

 

appreciate that I am a 
truly unique human 
being 

  know how the circle 
of change works and 
can apply it to 
changes I want to 
make in my life 
 
am confident enough 
to try to make 
changes when I think 
they will benefit me 

identify changes 
that have been 
and may 
continue to be 
outside of my 
control that I 
learnt to accept 

 
express my fears and 
concerns about 
changes that are 
outside of my control 
and know how to 
manage these feelings 
positively 

identify what I am 
looking forward to 
when I move to a new 
class 
 
reflect on the changes 
I would like to make 
next year and can 
describe how to go 
about this 

 


